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BOX Exchange LLC (the “Exchange”) is distributing this Regulatory Circular to remind Participants 
that under the new equalized cabling infrastructure, there is now a maximum number of 
production connections allowed per Participant.  Further information can be found in the Network 
Connectivity Guide for BOX Options.  As detailed in the Network Connectivity Guide, there are no 
limitations on connections to the test environments and the BOX disaster recovery systems.  
 
It will be considered a violation of Exchange Rule 3000 (Just and Equitable Principles of Trade) for 
a Participant to leverage affiliated entities or the existence of multiple BOX IDs to bypass the 
limitations on production connections. 
 
Contacts 
 
Please review the information provided herein. If you have any questions regarding this 
information, please contact the Exchange’s Market Regulation Center at 
boxmrc@boxexchange.com 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

TO: BOX Options Participants 
FROM: BOX Exchange LLC 
SUBJECT: Equalized Cabling Infrastructure - Limitations on Connections 
DATE: March 30, 2022 
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